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February 13, 2012 

CMS Adds Central Line Bloodstream Infection Data to Hospital Compare Website  

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) announced on February 7, 2012 that its Hospital Compare website 
now includes data on central line-associated bloodstream infections (CLABSIs) occurring in hospital intensive care units.  
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) estimates that 41,000 CLABSIs occurred in 2009 in U.S. 
hospitals.  Studies show that 25% of those who acquire a CLABSI die from the infection, according to CMS.  

On August 1, 2011, CMS issued a final rule that revised policies and payment rates for general acute care hospitals under 
the Inpatient Prospective Payment System (IPPS).  Under that final rule,  hospitals with intensive care units that 
participate in the Hospital Inpatient Quality Reporting Program (HIQRP), which allows hospitals that successfully 
report quality metrics to CMS to receive a higher annual update to their payment rates, began submitting CLABSI data to 
the CDC’s National Healthcare Safety Network in January 2011. The data now on the Hospital Compare site reflects 
hospital performance during the first quarter of 2011.  New data will be posted quarterly going forward. 

CMS reports that the Hospital Compare site is one of its most popular web tools, receiving around 1 million views per 
month.  The website provides data on over 4,700 U.S. hospitals, including information about process of care measures, 
outcome of care measures, use of medical imaging, surveys of patient experiences, and patient safety measures. The new 
infection data is located under the patient safety measures tab of each hospital. 

A link to the CMS press release is available by clicking here.  The CMS Hospital Compare site is available here.  
Information about CMS’s HIQRP program is here. The FY 2011 Final Rule is here.  

Reporter, Jesica M. Eames, Atlanta, +1 404 572 2821, jeames@kslaw.com. 

 

 

 

Health Headlines – Editor: 

Dennis M. Barry 
dbarry@kslaw.com 
+1 202 626 2959   

   

 

 

The content of this publication and any attachments are not intended to be and should not be relied upon as legal advice. 

http://www.kslaw.com/�
http://www.kslaw.com/�
http://www.kslaw.com/�
http://www.kslaw.com/�
http://www.kslaw.com/�
https://www.cms.gov/HospitalQualityInits/08_HospitalRHQDAPU.asp�
http://www.cms.gov/apps/media/press/release.asp?Counter=4260�
http://www.hospitalcompare.hhs.gov/�
https://www.cms.gov/HospitalQualityInits/08_HospitalRHQDAPU.asp�
http://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2011-08-18/pdf/2011-19719.pdf�
mailto:jeames@kslaw.com�
mailto:dbarry@kslaw.com�

